
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Conway                 Term: Spring 1      Whole School Topic: My Wonderful Self  

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 

This term, to go along with our whole 

school topic of ‘My Wonderful Self’, we 

have been exploring our senses. We have 

had a different sense to focus on each 

week.   

 

In English, we have been exploring our 

senses through the book ‘My 5 senses’ by 

Aliki Brandenberg. We have been 

exploring our senses with props such as: 

shining lights on CDs, smelling soap, and 

feeling balloons. We have also been 

mark making with materials that have 

different smells and textures.  

 

We’ve made great use of soft play and 

rebound therapy this term. Both have 

proven really successful in helping the 

children to develop their communication 

skills, physical development, and general 

confidence in trialling new things! Many 

of the children have been asking for 

‘more’ or ‘finished’ through their 

communication methods during these 

activities. Everyone has had great fun!  

 

Well done everyone for a lovely term. We 

hope you enjoy the half term holiday!  

 

Special moments: 

This term, our sensory journey was 

‘Goldilocks and the three bears’. Each 

week, we travel to the sensory room and 

go on a journey, exploring the lights and 

props. All of the children have taken 

something different from this experience, 

and have all engaged in the story    

  

                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                           

Dates & Points to remember:  

Monday 24th February – Pupils return to school 

Thursday 5th March – World Book Day 

Friday 13th March – Sports Relief 

Friday 3rd April – Last day of term  

 


